
Musical Connections Transport Policy

At Musical Connections, we are committed to making our sessions as accessible as possible for

everyone. To help with this, we offer free transport to participants attending their nearest session,

subject to availability. This service is specifically for those who would otherwise face significant

difficulties attending.

As a charity reliant on donations and grants, our funds are limited, and we must use them carefully

to ensure we can continue supporting our community. While we strive to assist as many people as

possible, we simply cannot provide transport for all participants. Transport costs, including taxi

services, are fully covered by the charity, and we do not have an unlimited budget.

Transport is typically provided for the nearest session within the York ring road or within 4 miles of

the participant’s home. We reserve the right to offer transport only to the closest available session,

based on both distance and available resources.

This ensures we manage our limited funds effectively whilst continuing to support as many people as

possible.


